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“It’s	
  gonna	
  be	
  better	
  than	
  last	
  year”	
  	
  
–	
  unnamed	
  previous	
  organiser…	
  

 
 

The Organising Committee invites you to participate in this now two-day event. 
This is a fantastic opportunity for PhD, MPhil and – for the first-time ever – MA 

students alike, to gain conference experience in a friendly setting, with 
invaluable feedback from your peers and members of staff. 

There is no theme for the conference and papers on any and all topics will be 
considered. Papers should be 15-20 mins in length and will be organised into 

panels chaired by a member of the academic staff. 

MA students may submit a course essay already submitted or a dissertation 
chapter. They may, of course, embark upon a new project. 

 

• no-fee event  
• the modern splendour of the Zeeman Building 
• refreshments provided 

 
 

To apply, please submit a 250-word abstract via the online form at:  
http://www2.warwick.ac.uk/fac/arts/english/currentstudents/postgradu 

ate/pgsymposium         
 

or by emailing us at: pgsymposium2013@gmail.com  
 

by the strict deadline of 15th MARCH 2013 
 

We look forward to hearing from you! 
The Organising Committee 


